Fox Hollow Elementary
School Community Council
Special Safety Meeting
October 1, 2018

     	A special meeting of the Fox Hollow Elementary School Community Council was called to order by President Tiffany Carlino.  The purpose of the meeting was to discuss the school’s current safe walking route and the need for amendment now that part of our school was deemed no longer eligible for a bus.  
    	The portion of our school that lost busing would have to cross 7800 South at 6400 West.  Cindy Jacobsen, who is the West Jordan City representative over crossing guards, was contacted to see if West Jordan City will be adding a crosswalk and/or providing a crossing guard.  She stated that their traffic engineer did not feel this was a safe place to cross and stated that students would need to walk to 6700 W. and cross with the crossing guard there.  The council discussed the options and decided that without a crosswalk or crossing guard they could not recommend crossing at 6400 W.  If the students are required to walk to 6700 W. it actually makes their walk longer than 1.5 miles.  
   	The District has agreed to provide busing for these students until December. The new proposed boundaries will take all of the students who live in this area and relocate them to Falcon Ridge.  Because this is a short-term problem, the council decided to write a letter to the district requesting that they continue busing for these students through the end of the year. Kelsy Hickenlooper will draft the letter.
	The council also discussed the proposed boundary options.  There remain many questions regarding the impact to Fox Hollow families.  The council will be contacting Janice Voorhies, West Jordan representative on the Jordan School Board, to see if she would meet with the community council to help answer questions.
[bookmark: _GoBack]	Meeting was adjourned.
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